
Original Message 
From: Robertson, Sally (Cllr) 
Sent: 07 July 2014 17:00 
To: Dugdale, David 
Subject: New dwelling at old farmhouse Shelwick 

I have now had a look and happy for you to proceed under delegated powers. 

Many thanks. 

Sally 

Cllr Sally Robertson 

Burghill, Holmer & Lyde Ward 
Tel. 01432 
E. srobertson(5)herefordshire.Rov.uk 


